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MEMBERS NOTICE 
 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) - UPDATE 
 
19 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We have been monitoring the advice of the health authorities, the Government and Triathlon 
Ireland with respect to COVID-19.  
 
We are continuing to review the situation to ensure that the Club takes the right action at the 
right time.  
 
The decision to suspend all Club training sessions (Senior and Junior) until further notice 
was made on 12 March 2020. This remains the case.  
 
You must ensure that any training that you are undertaking is completed in 
accordance with the advice of the health authorities and the Government. 
 
Our Training Committee will continue to monitor the situation and related advice. Any 
decision regarding future Club training sessions will be made strictly in accordance with the 
advice of the health authorities, the Government and Triathlon Ireland. 
 
You will appreciate that it may take time for the Executive Committee and the Training 
Committee to review, understand and, where necessary, to seek clarification regarding any 
such advice. This may involve our needing to complete our own risk assessment(s), which 
may take time. Therefore, we will not react to updated advice or change the decision 
regarding suspension of Club training sessions until we fully understand the implications 
thereof both for Members and also the local community.  
 
The Club Room will remain closed for the foreseeable future.  
 
We appreciate that Members are eager to return to training. We will support and facilitate 
this but only when it is safe and appropriate to do so.  
 
We are very proud of how our Club and Members have responded to the present crisis and 
look forward to our being able to get back to training and racing once safe to do so. 
 
If you have any specific concerns regarding the Club approach then you can contact the 
Executive Committee at exec@trilanesboro.com.  
 
Stay safe and well!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Executive Committee 
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